
 

Transportation 

 

As we all know, basketball season is here. Seems like staff expect me to abandon our priorities on taking 

kids home which trumps basketball, I had numerous requests on how to transport basketball teams 

during the Native American Classics. I gave a schedule to the athletic director which was given to 

coaches, but with a teacher whom was persistent on how and when to pick up ball players.  

With that being said, we are short drivers and some trips I have to bring in sub drivers to do activity bus 

runs, so that teacher and the rest of the staff need to follow the chain of command and respect the 

decisions that are handed down.  

At the beginning of each month I will submit a rotation of trips with assigned drivers to the 

superintendent and athletic director, from there they can hand out to whom ever. I’m not trying to be 

difficult but when you have staff making plans creates problems. This is all do to short staffed bus 

drivers.  

O/M 

With Christmas break approaching, we will be waxing, stripping and shampooing floors. Basically, we 

will do the whole district, disinfecting doors, tables, restrooms and anything staff and students touch. 

That is one of my big peeves is having a clean and good looking school. Our kids deserve the best and 

should have the best clean facility to learn here at Rocky Boy Schools. 

As a supervisor, I’m open to suggestions that can help make it better whether its in O/M or 

transportation, Please stop by my office to see what’s going on with you’re two departments. I can 

update you on staff and our daily operations.  

We have changed alarm codes through out the district, I have given codes to all supervisors and there 

should be no problems with alarms going off. I’m here at 5 every morning to open the district but I cant 

always be here to do that.  

We would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from your Operation and 

Maintenance and Transportation Departments !!!!! 

 

 


